
 

 

 

 

Parish Priest: Fr Mick Mac Andrew 
Phone: Mobile: 0419 010 870 

Wednesdays- Fr. is at Bombala Parish 

Mass 9.30am & Delegate 2nd Wed 10.30am 

Assistant Priest: Fr Adrian Chan 
 Phone Mobile: 0411 676 064 

  Parish Secretary: 

  Mrs Sharon Nesbitt  

  Office Opening Hours Mon Wed Thu & Fri           

   9am- 1 pm 

  Phone:02- 8331 7609 

 Email: cooma@cg.org.au                  

             www.cg,org.au/cooma 

Sacramental Program 

 Phone:       0419 010 870 Fr Mick 

 Email: cooma@cg.org.au 

 St Patrick's Parish School  

 Principal: 

 Mrs Frances Robertson 

 Cnr Murray & Vale Street, Cooma 

 Phone: 02 6452 1721 

 Fax:            02 64523974 

  http://stpatscooma.nsw.edu.au 

www.facebook.com/stpatscatholicparishcooma 

Parish Pastoral Council: 

            Contact Parish Office 

                                                

  

 

ST PATRICK’S PARISH 
FAMILY 

Three Parishes Together 
 

 

 

 

 

 St Patrick’s Cooma Mass Times  

Mass Sunday’s at 10am & 5pm 
 Cooma Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Sunday 4:00 – 4:30pm 

Weekday Mass 

Tue 5pm Mass (Adoration 4.30pm) 

Wed Mass 10am 

Thu 10am & Friday 10am  

Adaminaby 

Mass 3rd Sunday= 5pm Vigil Sat 

Mass 4th Sunday at 8am 

LITURGY OF THE WORD 

1st 2nd & 5th Sunday 9am 

Nimmitabel 

Mass1st & 5th  Sunday at 10am  

4th Sunday- 5pm Sat Vigil  

2nd,3rd Sun- LITURGY Sat 5pm 

Numeralla 

Mass 2nd  5.30pm   

LITURGY 4th Sunday 5.30pm 

Berridale 

Mass 2nd Sunday 5pm Sat Vigil 

Mass 4th Sunday 10am 

LITURGY OF THE WORD 

1st 3rd & 5th Sunday 

Jindabyne 
 

1st 3rd 4th & 5th Sat Vigil 5pm 

2nd Sunday 10am Mass 

 

 

 

Rosters- Ministry 
Usher 

Sun 27th     10am Kathleen Bashford 
      5pm Mary Bennett  
Sun 4th      10am Joan Simpson 
      5pm Terri Rick 

Reader/ Commentator 
Sun 27th     10.00 Kevin Dunne/ Marie Hamono
   5pm  Jan Payne/ Marg Hassall 
Sun 4th      10am      Marco Revelant Dominic Cantrall
   5pm Anne Newman Pam Ferguson 

Mass Servers -any volunteers welcome 
Sun 27th      - 10am  

     
Sun 4th      - 10am   

    

Altar Linen 
27th Sep    Gaie Mooney 
 4th Oct     Beverley Blyton 

Flowers:                Meredith Coe 

Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time/ A 

1st Reading Prophet Isaiah 5: 1-7 

2nd Reading   Philippians 4: 6-9 

Gospel-     Matthew 21:33-43 

 

Acolyte   

Sun 27th      10am Eva Tangye 

   5pm  Tony Kaltoum 

Sun 4th      10am Andrea Bosco 
      5pm  Tony  Kaltoum 

Special   Ministers-suspended Chalice- 1 minister  

Sun 27th      10 am Susan Tighe 
   5pm  Jan Payne 

Sun 4th        10am  Linda Prowse 
          5pm   Mary Bennett 

Cleaning  
Oct 3rd          B Menchin M Quodling D Purcell 
Oct 10th     L Redden L Bracher 

Hospital 
Sun 27th      Jo-Anne Brown 

Sun 4th Oct    Joan Simpson 

 

Planned Giving Envelopes are available for collection.  

Please assist Corona virus protocols 
 Register your attendance at Church 

 Use hand sanitiser on entry to the church 

 Social distance in the seats and on the 

Communion line 

 Receive Holy Communion in HAND ONLY  

 Volunteer please to clean seats at end of Mass 

 

http://www.cg,org.au/cooma
http://stpatscooma.nsw.edu.au/
http://www.facebook.com/stpatscatholicparishcooma


Prayers for our Sick:  
“May they be comforted through the Spirit of 

healing”  

Margaret Hassall, Carmel, Laurina, Joel Stone, 

Pat McDonald, June Kennedy, Maree Dunne, 

Pavla Munclinger, Marie Gregor, Ashley Pimm, 

Margarete Conroy, Ray Bottom, 

Cheyenne Nelson, Honey Brackel, Kyla Hedger, 

Ken Jones, Ashlyn Rick, Leno Tonnizo,  

Connor Gebauer, Clare Nowland, Pauline Taffa. 

 
 

Cooma Parish Finance Committee 
meets this Sunday after 10:00am Mass, in the 

presbytery 
 

COLLECTION’s 

1st & 2nd Collection points are located at the front 

Aisle and also at back of Church for your continued 

cash donations 

COOMA PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

 Thank you to all parishioners for the ways 

in which you are keeping everyone safe in 

church with hand sanitising, registration, 

cleaning the church after every Mass 

 Hoping that we can sing again in church 

sometime in October 

 If restrictions continue up to Christmas, we 

will have an outdoor Mass 

 Welcome packs to be assembled for new 

parishioners 

 Facebook page to be changed to reflect 

Three Parishes Together 

 New document on the evangelising mission 

of the Parish “The Pastoral Conversion of 

the Parish Community” to be studied at each 

Parish Council Meeting 

 

Archbishop’s Visit Wed 4th Nov 
Archbishop Prowse will visit the Parish to show his 

support to us during the Coronavirus pandemic. 

More details to follow. 

 

October – Month of the Rosary  
To honour Mary, Mother of God and beg her 

intercession for an end to the pandemic, we will 

offer a Rosary before each Sunday Mass during 

October. Rosary will commence twenty minutes 

before the start of Mass. 

 

 

Pope Francis continues to reflect on the 

Covid crisis: Dear Brothers and Sisters, it does 

not seem that the weather is that great, but I wish 

you a good morning all the same! 

To emerge better from a crisis like the current one, 

which is a health crisis and is, at the same time, a 

social, political and economic crisis, every one of 

us is called to assume responsibility for our own 

part, that is, to share the responsibility. We must 

respond not only as individual people, but also from 

the groups to which we belong, out of the roles we 

have in society, from our principles and, if we are 

believers, from our faith in God. 

In our continuing catechesis on the effects of the 

current pandemic in the light of the Church’s social 

doctrine, we have reflected on the need 

for solidarity with all our brothers and sisters, 

especially the poor, the vulnerable and the 

excluded. As individuals, as communities and as 

men and women of faith, we are called to work 

together in bringing healing and hope to our world. 

Solidarity, for its part, implies respect for the 

principle of subsidiarity, whereby every level of 

society, from the state to every intermediate and 

lesser group, including families and the Church, has 

a proper role to play in revitalizing the social fabric. 

As Saint Paul teaches, all the members of the body, 

even those apparently most insignificant, are 

essential to the good functioning of the whole. The 

lockdown has made us appreciate the quiet efforts 

of so many individuals and groups to serve the 

larger community. As we look to the future, may 

the principles of solidarity and subsidiarity guide 

our efforts to emerge from the crisis by working for 

a social order ever more just and respectful of the 

dignity and gifts of each of its members. 

 

Confirmation and First Communion  

Thank You! The celebrations were good because 

so many people worked behind the scenes to 

prepare both children and the church. Thanks must 

go to the music ministry who planned all the music 

we listened to, those who clean our church, wash 

the linen, arrange the flowers. Thanks too, to Kath 

Kovacs who arranges the children’s art works along 

the walls. Thanks to Kath who plans a wonderful 

Retreat Day for the children to bring all their 

learning together. Thanks to Frances Robertson 

who adds her personal touches to the liturgies and 

provides each family with beautiful photography as 

momentos. 

Thanks to teachers, Steve Joyce, Stef Cook, Greg 

Rick and Joan Simpson who supported the children 

during their preparation. Thanks to all the families.  



 

 

Cooma Youth and Family Group 
resumes their activity nights on Friday 16th October 

at 6:30pm. 

All families are invited for food, fun and faith. 

 

Please Pray For:   
Recently Deceased: “We have loved them in life, 

let us not forget them in death.  May they live in 
God’s love for ever”  

Bishop Pat Power’s sister Maria , 

Dave Redmond. 

Anniversaries & Special Intentions: 
“We have loved them in life, let us not forget them 

in death” 

Ludwig Reichenback 

 


